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A regular rneeting was held on February 1A&,2A2&, at the Manor Community Center, Manor,

Georgia. Mennbers of the Board in attendance were Billy Smith, Casey Jeffers, Robert Cueli, Les Peterson,

and Hal Hodges.

The meeting was called to order by Billy Smith following the schedr.rled annual meeting that did

not take place due to the lack of quorum.

Old business:

Roads in general

Mulching on Perch Creek

Audit

Stop signs and Perch Creek

AnnualMeeting

Washout on Thornbird Rd at Barn Owl

Request for amendment

Member cleaning ditch in the easement

Request for culvert on White Tail

New business:

Armual agreenrerlt on sffirenr assigred.

$illy rnove{ Les seccnded, and it was unanimously agreed that we w$uld *ppoint llope Sierra to
the board effective immediately.

Billy moved, Casey seconded, and it was unanimously agreed thatthe existing afficer assignments

would continue.

There being no filrther business to come hefore the
and unanimously carried, it was adjourned at 3:10 pm.
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